
 

 

 
To: CPMG Providers 

 

From: Children’s Physicians Medical Group, Inc. (CPMG) 

 

Date:    October 26, 2021 

 

Re:  OCTOBER CAPITATION PAYMENT 

_______________________________________________________________________ 

 

Due to an unexpected staff shortage compounded by a bank error, this month’s capitation 

payment and relative member detail were delayed/incomplete.  The bank has corrected 

the error and payments were processed this morning.  Payments should be received by 

your office tomorrow or no later than Thursday, October 28, 2021.  Member detail lists 

will be mailed to your office via US mail today. 

 

We realize this error has negatively impacted your offices and sincerely apologize for any 

inconvenience you may have experienced. 

  

We thank you for your patience, and if you have any questions, please contact Wanda 

Koreski at wkoreski@rchsd.org or (858) 757-5156. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Visit us on our website: www.CPMGsandiego.com 
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